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RE:   Crystaline Silicon Photovoltaic Cells, Whether or Not Assembled Into Modules, from the 

Socialist Republic of Vietnam:  Quantity and Value Questionnaire Response Extension 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
This letter concerns the antidumping duty investigation of crystalline silicon photovoltaic cells, 
whether or not assembled into modules, from the Socialist Republic of Vietnam.  On May 22, 
2024, we received a letter from JA Solar USA Inc. and JA Solar Vietnam Company Limited 
(collectively, JA Solar) requesting a 14-day extension until June 18, 2024, to respond to the 
quantity and value questionnaire.  Responses to the quantity and value questionnaire are 
currently due on June 4, 2024.1 
 
After consideration of the reasons in the request, we are granting all interested parties a two-day 
extension to submit responses to the quantity and value questionnaire.  Accordingly, responses to 
the quantity and value questionnaire for all interested parties are now due no later than 5:00 
p.m. Eastern Time on June 6, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Deborah Cohen at Deborah.Cohen@trade.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 Brendan Quinn 
Program Manager 
Office III, AD/CVD Operations 
 

 
1 See Memorandum, “Extension of Due Date to Respond to Quantity and Value (Q&V) Questionnaire and Revision 
to Q&V Questionnaire,” dated May 21, 2024. 
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